From:

To: Joanna Vincent

Subject: Appeal Reference APP/B0230/V/22/3296455 re. application by LONDON LUTON AIRPORT OPERATIONS
LIMITED

Date: 17 August 2022 16:08:58

Dear Mrs Vincent

I have seen the new Environmental Statement Addendum submitted in July in relation to
the above application and would inform you that this contains nothing that would in any
way modify the objection I have already lodged on 18 May 2022. The minor adjustments
sought and the justifications offered have no significant or meaningful bearing on the
issues primarily at stake.

Yours sincerely

Professor Hartley Dean





